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From: Philip Doucett <philip.doucett@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:15 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Good morning , 
 
I am a licensed Master Electrician in this great state of Rhode Island and also hold my Journey level license as well. It 
took me many great hours of both dedicated study and physical training to know the things I know now with respect to 
the trade .  
 
I am absolutely in support of H-7015. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
Philip Doucett  


